# Toddler class newsletter

Explore. Play. Learn.



## Hello & Welcome back

#### Classroom news

Hello and welcome back, we are glad to be officially open again. We are excited to announce that our playground has expanded which means more space to explore, make new friendships and memories while we learn along the way.

we're looking forward to a fun filled and safe month ahead.







### February themes



**Week 1**Toddler fun



Week 2 All about love



Week 3 Book week



**Week 4**Animal habitates

# Reminders

#### Dates to remember

- Friday the 12th Valentines dress up.
- Friday the 19th come dressed as your favourite book character

## Things to remember

- Please Remember to adhere to the schools covid policies.
- Please remember to send in a story book for us to read in class.
- Please remember to pack your child a hat.
- Please remember our classroom is strictly a nut and sesame seed free class.







# A NOTE FROM MS JACQUIE & MS MICHELLE

We love to stay in touch, please feel free to contact us should you have any queries and keep an eye out for our toddler Whatsapp group where we will send reminders and highlights for the week.

Thanks,

Ms Michelle and Ms Jacquie

